From:

To: City Council
Subject: Upcoming Performance Review
Date: Saturday, April 27, 2024 6:43:52 PM

Dear Council,

I just noticed our new City Manager is up for a performance review
during an upcoming council meeting, and wanted to let you know I think
he's a good hire and has already added stability and coherence to our
city government.

Best regards,

admin

Sebastopol





